DELEGATES FROM GHANA (AFRICA )
APPRECIATION

| wish to say a big thank you to TECNA,
and Dr. Saravanan, on behalf of my
Ghanaian colleagues and on my own
behalf, for the good programme organised,
and for allowing my colleagues to join in
free of charge.

| have received great feedback from them

on how much they have learnt and how

very grateful they are for the kind gesture.

| hope we continue to have similar
collaborations with some of our local groups,
such as the Society for Nurses in
Endoscopy and Minimally Invasive Surgery
(SNEMIS) - Ghana, in the future, to

continue to expand the knowledge and skills
in endoscopy in the African region

Thank you very much.

l' B H Barzangy
thanks for all staff for arranging virtual show.

i' B H Barzangy
helpful and useful
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| would like to thank our exhibitors and
sponsors for the 26th TECNA COURSE
for making this a very successful meeting
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